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February 25, 2020 
 
Fortis Construction Inc 
1705 SW Taylor St, Suite 200 
Portland, OR 97205 
 
Subject: Notice to Proceed for Project 2019-2 
  North Morrow County Government Center 
 
Jim Maher, 
 
Fortis Construction is hereby given official Notice To Proceed with design and construction on the North 
Morrow County Government Center, Project 2019-2 effective Tuesday, February 25, 2020. Per the 
Agreement, the Phase 1 not-to-exceed amount is $390,000.  
 
Upon receipt of this notice to proceed, you are authorized to commence work. 
 
All work must be substantially completed within 120 days beginning with the fifth calendar day following 
the Notice to Proceed per section 5.1 to avoid liquidated damages. 
 
The general liability, payment bond, performance bond and Workers’ Compensation coverages are in effect. 
It is your responsibility to keep your insurance coverages in force throughout the life of the project. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at (541) 676-2529. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Darrell J. Green 
 
   


